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Thank you for your 
letter of 11 July a

bout the Iranair

flight 655.

The incident was a
 tragedy for all c

oncerned. It

illustrated the ter
rible costs of the 

conflict in the Gul
f

and the dilemmas t
hat can confront n

aval forces deploye
d

there in order to uphold 
freedom of navigati

on.

The accident seems 
at least to have he

lped bring home to

the Iranian leaders
hip the urgent nee

d for an end to the
 Gilf

conflict. Let us hope that th
ey mean what they s

ay. I was

glad that the Secur
ity Council was ab

le to agree unanimo
usly

the terms of a res
olution on the inc

ident which called

clearly for impleme
ntation of SCR 598

. This was a good

start. I hope we can now c
ontinue to work tog

ether to

support the Secreta
ry-General's efforts to bring a 

settlement

in the Gulf region.
 We are doing what 

we can ourselves an
d

through moderate Ar
ab governments to 

urge Iraq to exerci
se

restraint and co-op
erate in the establ

ishment of a ceasef
ire

as soon as possible
.
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The President of t
he United States of

 America.


